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Jennifer Sanborn and Douglas Barbosa
Featured in GBA Podcast
JANUARY 12, 2023

Geoprofessional Business Association (GBA) Podcast episode, “We Were Hacked”
features Sanborn Head’s Jenn Sanborn, PE and Doug Barbosa.

The episode focuses on the potential threats of cyberattacks and how firms can avoid them. It outlines
the importance of purchasing Cyber/Ransomware insurance, replacing old computers,
updating/upgrading security software and apps, training staff on cyber security and anti-phishing
protocols, bringing in an outside cyber expert to evaluate your systems, leadership, and employee and
client resilience. To listen, visit GBA Podcast: #109 – Case History – We Were Hacked
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